
Gateway Chapter Newsletter 2-7-2019

Hello Gateway Hudson Folks , I need to give 
some bad news today as our dear friend Mike 
Norris has passed away. I am including a 
obituary from the funeral home for you . I tried 
to notify everyone by phone but some folks 
could not be reached. 

    I also need to schedule a planning session for 
setting out our schedule for 2019 . The date I 
have in mind is March 16 at the Gateway 
Classics cars museum / sales in O’Fallon Illinois

1237 Central Park Drive 62269. We will gather 
at the nearby Cracker Barrel for brunch at 11 
am (3160 Green Mt. Crossing Drive Shiloh 
Illinois 62269) .This is the same place that we 
used last year. The restaurant is very near the 
Museum. Any questions feel free to contact 
me: Roger Tallent 636-448-3878.


